
To Whom It May Concern: 

Please accept the attached document as official verification of student enrollment.  

The National Student Clearinghouse (NSC) is an authorized provider of verification 
information for Indiana University of Pennsylvania (IUP).  NSC is currently used by 

over 1100 colleges and universities nationwide as their provider of official student 
enrollment verifications. 

Students will be able to access this information prior to the start of each semester.  
Student data is downloaded by IUP to NSC to ensure the accuracy and timeliness of 

this information.  Because of the availability of this information through NSC, IUP’s 
Registrar’s Office will no longer provide it in another manner. 

Students will be able to access this service from the convenience of their homes 
and residence halls on a 24/7 basis.  This will, therefore, greatly benefit your 

company in getting student enrollment verification to you in an exceptionally 
expedient, accurate manner.  If you have any questions, please contact the 

National Student Clearinghouse at 703-742-4200.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Registrar’s Office 
Indiana University of Pennsylvania 




